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 Dansville Middle School students participated in Registration Day on August 9th in order to complete 
paperwork, get school pictures taken, and receive their class schedule. 
 

 We hosted a 6th Grade Orientation where students had an opportunity to learn how to open lockers, 
find their classes, and participate in some fun games with the staff prior to the start of the year. 
 

 The entire middle school participated in the annual House Assembly on the first day of school. We 
look forward to continue building on this wonderful program for our students. 

 

 

 

 

 


